
 
 

Changes to Cash Plan for existing customers  

 

We're updating you about moving existing Cash Plan schemes to our new operating platform.  
 
We'll move these schemes on their annual renewal date. We'll start with schemes that have a 
December refresh date. We'll aim to write to you approximately 60 days in advance to let you know 
which clients will benefit.  
 
When we write to you next, we'll let you know:  

 what date your client’s scheme will move to the new platform  

 what their new price will be 

 important changes to be aware of 

We'll ask you to confirm your client's re-enrolment and whether they'd like to make any changes. 

Learn about our changes to Cash Plan  

Watch our webinar below with Head of Specialist Sales, Leo Dobson. Leo talks about the changes and 
what they mean for you and your clients. If you've got a question, you might find an answer in our 
FAQs. 

Watch the webinar 

Read our FAQs 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XQ716-Y_E8Y
https://www.bupa.co.uk/%7E/media/Files/MMS/bins-16143?recipient=%3c%25=adhoc_recips.Adhoc_Recipient_ID%25%3e&delivery=%3c%25=%20delivery.id%20%25%3e&recipient=INTB2B30092024570&delivery=148549127

